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OIG initiated an investigation based on an anonymous complaint expressing concern regarding the 
termination of two employees1 of NSF subcontractors, as well as lack of punishment of culpable 
contractor senior personnel.2 

Our investigation determined that both subcontractor employees were terminated for violations of 
the contractor's and subcontractors' policies, including the companies' employee codes of 
conduct. We did not find any evidence of management wrongdoing. 

This case is closed with no further action taken. 
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